

CITY OF

7200

ROUTE TO:

2009 NOV 23 PM 12: 47
RETURN INSTRUCTIONS:

November 19, 2009

Michael F. Brown County Executive Officer 105 East Anapamu Street, Suite 406 Santa Barbara, California 93101

Dear Mr. Brown:

This letter is in regard to your request of October 12, 2009 for confirmation of City of Lompoc's intent to participate in the regional Central Coast Energy Independence Program that your office is establishing in order to request federal American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) State Energy Programs funds.

We applaud you and your staff for the effort and time that it takes to research, develop a plan and apply for this funding. The City of Lompoc is interested in participating in this program and intends to offer our support and participate in such a program if ARRA funding is approved for a program.

Sincerely,

Laurel M. Barcelona

Bushan

City Administrator